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Press Release: Immediate 
 

pacprocess & food pex Mumbai exhibition and conference 
postponed to 09- 11 December 2021 

  

In view of the rising health concerns due to COVID-19 and its unforeseeable after effects worldwide, 
continued travel restrictions and strict social distancing measures, Messe Düsseldorf India, the 
organiser of pacprocess & food pex Mumbai has decided to postpone its event originally scheduled for 
9 – 11 December, 2020 at Bombay Exhibition Centre, Mumbai to 09 - 11 December 2021 at the same 
venue.  
  
By postponing the event until next year, Messe Düsseldorf India is responding to the current dynamics 
with regard to trade fair shifts in the international calendar of interpack alliance portfolio including the 
No. 1 trade fair in India for Processing and Packaging– pacprocess & food pex Mumbai. 
  
Together with all partners and key industry stakeholders, the situation was reassessed and the difficult 
decision was made to postpone pacprocess & food pex Mumbai exhibition until December 2021. 
  
Thomas Schlitt, Managing Director, Messe Düsseldorf India, expresses: "We are very grateful to our 
exhibitors and partners for their continued support in these difficult times, as we stay committed to take 
every possible measure to carry over the successful status of the trade fair to the new date”. 

  
The pacprocess & food pex Mumbai team will reach out to all industry partners, confirmed exhibitors 
and participants regarding event logistics and planning. The participants may also 
contact pacprocess@md-india.com for assistance.  
  
Please follow our website and LinkedIn pages for regular updates! 
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